
 

 
13th July 2020 

What’s going on this week?  

 
Since March 17th, people in the UK were only allowed to travel to other countries if the journey 
was essential. Anyone who returned to the UK was also required to self-isolate at home for 14 days. 
A new traffic light system, recently launched, means countries have been given a green, amber or 
red light depending on the number of coronavirus cases there, allowing people to potentially have 
a summer holiday this year. All passengers have to wear face coverings on planes and ferries. 
 Things to talk about at home… 

 Do you have any plans for the summer break?  
 What do you think about the new ‘air bridges’? Do you think allowing travel is a good idea? 
 Why do you think people take holidays? Do you think it’s important for people to have a break? 

Please note any interesting thoughts or comments here… 
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Share your thoughts and read the opinions of others on our discussion board: www.picture-news.co.uk/discuss 

 


